
 

 

  
       MEMO 

 
 
To:  Whom it may concern 
 
From:  Robert Greene 
  Whatcom County Sheriff’s Office Public Safety Communications Manager 
 
Subject: Whatcom County Public Safety Radio System  
  
Date:  July 17, 2024 
 

 
The City of Bellingham has dissolved its emergency worker program.  With that, this 

leaves a void for emergency communication from the City to the EOC in the event of a disaster.  
The County’s Auxiliary Communication Service (ACS) has the ability to fill this gap and this ILA 
firms up the parameters for that.  This is a no cost ILA as the ACS is a volunteer organization 
under the Division of Emergency Management. 

 
 
If you have questions, please contact Robert Greene at 360-778-7166. 
 
 


